
March 4, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I had been attempting to upload the required paperwork for political ads purchased by “Mike 

Bloomberg for President” since 3:30pm on 3/3/20, when we received the order.   However, the FCC 

Online Public File website was down until this afternoon, 3/4/20.  The political ads began airing today.   

I attempted to login to the FCC website at least a dozen times with no luck.  I took screen shots of the 

FCC website indicating the site was down; two of those screenshots are included here.  (It’s difficult to 

read but the screenshots are time-stamped.  The first one is 9:01pm on 3/3/20, the second one is 

10:41am on 3/4/20.) 

Early this morning, I called FCC Licensing Support and was told the website was “experiencing technical 

difficulties” and they were not sure when it would be fixed.  The case number for my call is 714152. 

Later this morning, Mr. Bloomberg suddenly ended his campaign, and all political advertising.  The 

commercials stopped airing on our radio station and a revised contract was written.   Meantime, the FCC 

website was fixed.  I was able to log in around 2:00pm on 3/4/20 so all the appropriate paperwork has 

been posted to the station’s Online Public File. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Wiencek 

Public Affairs Manager 

Hubbard Radio Chicago 

WDRV-WWDV-WSHE-WTMX 

130 E. Randolph, Suite 2700 

Chicago, IL 60601 

312-297-5151 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


